I now place this yearbook, the long hours and hard work by a limited staff and the memories which will evolve in the years to come—in your hands—my fellow classmates—for you to relive a short period in your life as you flip through the pages.

A yearbook is supposed to be a running record of what goes on in any given campus through a period of one year,

and we, the members of the Franciscan '79 Staff have tried to the utmost of our ability.

My special thanks to Ann Carmusciano, for her giving up most, if not all of her free time for our endeavors, and to Chris lelpi, for her hard work in the copy department. I would also like to thank my entire staff for their involvement in the Franciscan '79.

I offer a hearty thanks to Andrew Murro, our publisher's representative, George Rubins and Charlie Rossi, of Lorstan Studios who made the job easier

Good luck to all in everything you do

Sincerely

James J. Khoury Editor in Chief

P.S. I want to give praise and thanks to Miss. Louise Ferraro for designing and producing the cover of the FRANCISCAN '79.

